

# Minutes, Lakeside Committee Meeting, November 9, 2017

**Time of the meeting:** 6:30 to 7:30pm

**Notes taken by:** Peter Landgren

**Present at the meeting:**

- **Committee members**

1. President: David Cho
2. Vice President: Will Smith
3. Treasurer: Sravya Jangareddy
4. Social Chair: Liz Davidson
5. Garden Coordinator: Kyle Oskvig
6. External Relations Delegate: Nancy Lu
7. Secretary: Peter Landgren
8. Webmaster: Jon MacArt

- **University**

1. Olivia Martel

- **ACC**

1. Mark Clemmons

- **Residents**

## Discussion Points

### 1. Meadow Area Update

David: Planting and seeding will be completed this month. The overall project is on track for completion in Spring 2018.

### 2. Social Events

Comment: Bingo night will take place on Nov. 30th from 7-9 pm. Cookie decorating and gingerbread house construction will be on Dec. 10th from 2-4. We hope to see you there!

Liz: There were not many trick or treaters, but there were some (we had 4 humans and one dog), and at least those got candy. Gloria said the event at the commons had a relatively high turnout.

We have the breakfast coming up. If you can help setup, and it would be greatly appreciated, please help. We'll start setup around 7 or 7:15. The other event is Nov 30<sup>th</sup> and it will make it Bingo centered. We'll also encourage people to bring their own board games.

Jon: Can we co-organize with the board games club?

Liz: Good idea, we can potentially coordinate with them.

Jon: They could help publicize the event.

Liz: For the breakfast the main thing I need is help setting up and taking down. It will be a good change for the committee to meet folks. Stay tuned for a December event as well.

David: So if the social is on or before the 10<sup>th</sup> it'll be before the town hall meeting, so we may want to decide on a time soon.

Liz: Yeah so we're still trying to sort out dates and times. I'll check in with Gloria and we'll sort it out.

Jon: Gingerbread house making?

Liz: That would be great! But it could be messy, but we'll have some fun thing. I'll send out an email soon.

### 3. Garden Updates

Kyle: The garden cleanup deadline is Sunday, December 10<sup>th</sup>. We're having our first hard frost so we'll give people a few weeks for cleanup. There will be a procedure for getting deposits back. I'll send out an email in December about that.

The CSA is running two more weeks. We'll be losing our volunteer coordinator next year, so its continuation next year will depend on resident help. We're here to facilitate, but we depend on volunteer participation for the CSA. We've talked to some people involved about making an official

grad student organization or some sort of structure so it can go smoothly year to year. Nothing is settled yet.